
Board Brief 

The Fulton County Schools Employees’ Pension Fund (FCSEPF) Pension 
Board met on February 11, 2021 for a regularly scheduled meeting at 
North Learning Center. All members were present except for Robert 
(Sam) Ham.  

 
During the meeting, The Board heard the monthly FY20 Financial Audit 
Reporting; FY20 Actuarial Valuation Review; Pension Payroll Reports for 
November, December, and January; the Treasurer’s Report for the 2nd 
Quarter FY21; and the 4th Quarter for Calendar Year 2020 Investment 
Performance Review. The Board adjourned from executive session, where 
no actions were taken that required approval. With no further business 
before the Board, the meeting was adjourned following executive session. 


